Kingston, New Hampshire
Board of Selectmen
Meeting of September 8, 2014
MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm in the Selectmen’s Office of the Kingston Town Hall.
In attendance were Selectmen George Korn and Peter Broderick.

Administrative Issues

The Board signed the 2014-15 contract for services with Rockingham Planning Commission.

A Special Event permit for an October 4™, non-alcoholic musical event to be held at 60 Depot
Road was signed.

A permit for the 2014 SRHS Homecoming Parade was signed.

Ellen Faulconer was appointed to serve on the Rockingham Planning Commission’s
Transportation Advisory Committee for a three-year term.

A request from the Library Director for use of the Town Hall meeting room for a contra dance
program was denied pending air quality testing in the Town Hall.

An application to use the bandstand on September 29" for a small wedding ceremony was
approved.

The Building Permit application for the new Highway Garage was signed.

A letter received from the owners of Memories Ice Cream on Exeter Road, addressed to the
Planning Board, was reviewed.

Review of Previous Meeting Minutes

MOTION: Upon motion of Selectman Broderick and second of Selectman Korn it was voted to
approve the minutes of the August 26™ meeting as printed.

Adjournment
There being no further business before the Board the meeting adjourned at 7:15 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Catherine Grant
Administrative Assistant



